Meet the Contraction of the Cont



Mrs. Julie Mirabelli

Welcome to 3rd Grade!

I'm looking forward to meeting you and welcoming you to our classroom. I bet you have many summer experiences and stories to share with me! I know that you are going to find that third grade will be filled with new friend, new discoveries, and new adventures! I cannot wait to see what this year has in store for us. Please make sure you have your school supplies with you on the first day of school!

Favorites.....

Food: guacamole
Sports Teams:
Bears and White Sox
Hobbies: Family bike
rides and reading
Season: Fall
Morning Drink:
Starbucks Chai Tea
TV: The Amazing Race

Central School

I'm beginning my 22nd (!!!) year as a teacher working here at Central School. Almost all of those years have been spent as a third grade teacher. I could not be more pleased that I get to teach 3rd graders - my absolute favorite group of kids to be around! Our classroom is upstairs right near the Learning Commons. We have a bit of a flexible furniture environment which I think you are going to LOVE! **PARENTS**: Please check you email for a brief questionnaire to help me get to know your child better.

A Little Bit About Me

I grew up in a south suburb of Chicago and currently live in Northern Illinois with my husband, two daughters and our cat. Our oldest, Madelyn, is beginning 8th grade this year, and our youngest, Faith, will be in 3rd grade. We are deep in that parenting of a teen and grade schooler life. They both keep us busy with their softball schedules and various clubs. As a family, we love visiting Door County each year and hiking. Some of my favorite hobbies are biking, reading, and watching sports. I like football best, but really any Chicago team will do!

Contact Info

Email mirabeli@wilmette39.org

Phone 817-512-6113